Republic of the Philippines

PBepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

July 26, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. ISICR 6 9 i , 8. 2023

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
SDO and School GAD Focal Person
All other concerned

Submission of Recalibrated GAD Plans and Budget for 2023

1. In reference to Joint Circular No. 2012-01 and specific policy guidelines on
Gender Mainstreaming and in particular, Executive Order (EO) No. 273 on
Approving and Adopting the Philippine Plan for Gender Responsive
Development (1995-2025), Magna Carta of Women and the General
Appropriations Act (GAA) which require government agencies to formulate
their annual Gender and Development (GAD) Plans and Budgets, Schools
Division Offices are enjoined to submit the above-captioned
document on or before July 31, 2023.

B SDO and School GAD Focal Persons are requested to upload the signed
scanned copy of their respective schools and SDOs on the link provided
below.

3. For queries and other concerns, you may contact Dr. Rhea B. Eden
Regional GAD Focal Person, HRDD- NEAP through
rhea.eden@depEd.gov.ph or call at 09177358913.

4. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.
WILFRED\OME?&L, CESO III
Regional Director =y
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